NORTHERN STATES POWER COMPANY

MINNEAFRCQLISE MINNESOTA BRaAD

February 28, 1974 , T

Mr. J ¥ O'Leary

Directorate of Licensing
Office of Reguletion

' § Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D 20545

Dear Mr. . 'lLearvy:

MONTICELLO NUCLEAR GENERATING PLANT
Docket No, 50-263 License No. DPR-22

change Request Dated February 28, 1974

Attached are three signed originals end 37 conformed coples of & requecrt
for a chanpe in Technical Specifications, Appendix A, of the Provisionsl
Operating License DPR-2Z for the Montice' lo Nuclear Genersting Plant,
[his chanze request has been reviewed bv Lhe Monticello Operations Com-
mititee end the Safety Audit Committee,

These proposed changes are based on the recently spproved calculational
methods for dealing with fuel densification as discussed in vour December
5, 1973 letter from Mr. D J Skovholt,

Yours trul

Xa. lay

L 0 Maver, PL
Director of Nuclear Support Services

LOM/ MY/ 1)

cc: J G Keppler
Charneff

dnnesote Pollution Control Agency
Attn, E A Pryeine

attachment
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